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Chip Seal Projects Delayed in Northwest Missouri 
(KLZA)-- Chip seal projects on several routes in Northwest, Missouri have been delayed, according
to the Missouri Department of Transportation. Due to unforeseen construction delays, several chip
seal projects on routes in Atchison and Nodaway counties have been pushed back by several days.
The updated schedule is as follows:

Thursday, July 24 - Atchison County Route V

Friday, July 25 - Atchison County Route MM

Saturday, July 26 - Nodaway County Route FF

All scheduled work is weather dependent and subject to change.

MoDOT apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused and encourages all motorists to
drive safely through work zones to ensure everyone can Arrive Alive.
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